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	Nursery

	Our new Nursery children start in three stages:

 Monday, 15th September, Thursday, 18th September and Monday, 22nd September. 
We look forward to welcoming our new children!!

	Reception

	
	Welcome to Reception! It was lovely to see so many children with smiley faces and smart uniforms. 
This week the children have been learning about the rules and routines in Reception and they have all done very well at following them! We have been singing some nursery rhymes together - ask your child to share these with you! Please can you remember to send your child's book bag into school every day.

	Year 1

	1C
	What a super week for everyone in 1C. Everyone has settled into Year 1 quickly and are getting used to our new routines.  We have written about what we did in the holidays and have practised our counting skills.  I have been very impressed with how quickly the children have remembered their line order and for using super manners.
What a great start 1C. Well Done!

	1H
	Class 1H have settled in really well to their new classroom and all of the new routines of Year One. This week the children have been writing about what they did during the holidays and creating personal profiles to go on our classroom merits display. I am sure they will all be working incredibly hard throughout the year to earn merits to fill their charts! It has been a great start to the year; keep up the great work,1H!

	1J
	We have had a fantastic week in 1J! Everyone has been superstars when learning our new routines, they have all settled in quickly and have made new friends. We have been writing about what we did in the summer holidays, practising our counting and have been doing super reading with Miss Hawkins. Well done 1J!

	Year 2

	2D
	This week in 2D we have been getting to know each other and getting settled into our routines. We are beginning to work in our Literacy and Numeracy sets, which means we are working with different children and teachers from across Year Two. We have begun to investigate buildings and materials in Science and have also been exploring Spanish culture. Our RE and Respect lessons are helping us to remember the school rules and we have even thought of some of our own as a class! It's been a busy week!

	2N
	This week we have been settling into Year 2 and meeting our new teachers for our Literacy and Numeracy sets. We have focused a lot on our presentation, getting ready to begin in our new books by remembering where we write our learning objective, date and margin. We are also getting used to using success criteria, which tell us what we have to do to be able to achieve our learning objective. All the children have settled really well into year 2 and Miss Neuenhaus is very proud of them.

	2W
	Welcome back everyone and what a wonderful start we have had! Everyone is looking smart and ready for a fun year in Year 2. All of 2W have started the year in a very sensible manner, listening carefully and moving around the school quietly. We have also started working in Literacy and Numeracy sets in Year 2. Well done to everyone for being so sensible and working with children from other classes in the year group. Thank-you to all those parents and carers who have sent their child’s PE kit in already, but if you haven’t please send in as soon as possible.
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	Year 3

	3A
	It has been a great start to the academic year and class 3A have settled back into school amazingly well. We are really excited to start our new IPC unit which is all about the Stone Age and have a fantastic friend from the Stone Age to help us learn all about it! His name is Ug and we imagine you will be hearing a lot more about him.  We start this new academic year with a new classmate and friend, Adam Ahmed. Welcome to Dorrington and welcome to 3A.  Remember parents, we have to read every night and write a comment in our Reading Logs so please remind us (just in case we forget). Homework is given to us on Tuesday and is due back in the following Monday. 

	3C
	Welcome back year 3, I hope you all had a lovely break and are ready for the new year. 3C have settled really well into the new routines of KS2 and have already started working hard. This week we have investigated what we think we know about the Stone Age which is our IPC topic this term. The children had to think about the ways to eat, keep warm and be entertained. Lunch time is now 12.30 and KS2 do not receive fruit for snacks at break time. If your child doesn't already, please could you provide your child with a healthy snack? These can also be purchased from breakfast club. 

	3M
	3M have settled well into key stage 2. We have had a good week going over the presentation rules in our books and have also discussed what we will be learning throughout the term. In set 3 we have practised following instructions; trying to be precise and accurate when following them. Swimming went well and I was impressed with how sensible the children were at the baths. Please remember that PE is on Monday and swimming is on Thursday and the children MUST bring their kit! If they have an inhaler it must be in school AT ALL TIMES! Also don't forget that we are going to the park for our IPC entry point on Tuesday afternoon so we will all need to take a waterproof coat and trainers. 

	Year 4

	4A
	This week in 4A we have started to look at our topic for this term on the Romans, which the children are very excited about. In Literacy we have been recapping basic skills and the children have been very successful in using adjectives, adverbs and verbs in their sentences. Numeracy has been based around problem solving with lots of different activities for the children to take part in, such as building 3D shapes. In PE this term, the children will be looking at playing handball and have already been learning ball skills as part of a team.

	4M
	This week in 4M we have been enjoying settling into our new classroom. The book we will be focusing on this term in literacy is called ‘The Thieves of Ostia’ and is based in Roman Times. We will be looking at mystery stories and how we can put tension and suspense into our writing. This term for our IPC we will be focusing on the Romans with our topic being called ‘The Great, the Bold and the Brave’. In Science we will be looking at teeth, the digestive system and the classifying of plants and animals. We have a really interesting term planned!

	4W
	In 4W this week we have been learning skills in literacy and numeracy that will help us throughout the term. In literacy we have been learning about different word classes and how to describe a setting. In numeracy, we have been using out maths skills to sort shapes and solve maths problems. In IPC, we have started our topic of 'The Great, the Bold, and the Brave'. We will be learning all about the Romans this term. We have started reading our book for this term which is 'The Thieves of Ostia'.

	Year 5

	5A
	5A have settled in well over the first few days and I have been very pleased. We have had to get to know all about the routines in the new building as well as finding out all about Mr Ayres' strange quirks and ways! Children have begun to work in their new Literacy and Numeracy sets and have started effectively. Some children have been chosen to become lunchtime supervisors and all the Year 5 teachers are pleased and proud of the way that the children have volunteered for extra duties. Keep it up guys!!!

	5L
	Welcome back 5L! This week we have been finding out facts about one another for our getting to know you week by completing personal profiles. I'm really pleased how everyone has settled back into the school routine and working extremely hard. Keep up the good work 5L! I'm looking forward to a fantastic year!

	5W
	We have been continuing with our 'Get to Know You' week in 5W. We have been thinking about our personal and academic targets for the year and getting used to our new classroom and routines. Alongside this we have been discussing our Respect Agenda for this year, having an eye for detail. This week our eye for detail has been taking a close look at our uniform and we have risen to the challenge! Well done 5W; keep up the good work.

	Year 6

	Welcome back everybody. We hope you all had a relaxing summer break and have returned to Dorrington feeling refreshed and ready. We have been very impressed with your positive start to life in Year 6. You have adapted well to the routines and responsibilities of being top of the school and a setting a fine example to other year groups. Keep up the good work. We are confident that we are in for another excellent year.
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 12th September 2014





DORRINGTON DIARY -    Dates for your Diary





Monday, 15th September 2014 – Reception in Full Time (8.55am-3.15pm)


Monday, 15th September 2014 – Film Club after school till 5pm


Friday, 19th September 2014 - Jeans for Genes Day – NON-UNIFORM 


Friday, 26th September 2014 – Macmillan Coffee Morning


Tuesday, 30th September 2014 – Individual pupil photographs





Friday, 24th October 2014 – SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM

















THIS WEEK’S HEADLINES








MESSAGE FROM MISS BARRATT


Welcome back!


Your welcome letter and pack 


will be sent home next week.








ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
RW/1C�
100%�
KS2�
3M/4A�
100%�
�
REC�
RW�
100%�
Year 3�
3M�
100%�
�
Year 1�
1C�
100%�
Year 4�
4A�
100%�
�
Year 2�
2W�
99.17%�
Year 5�
5W�
97.50%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6S�
99.11%�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1 Winners�
1H/1J/2D   �
NO LATES�
KS2 Winners�
4M/5W/6W�
NO LATES�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
1C�
7 LATES�
 KS2 MostLates�
4A�
7 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
HOUSE WINNER    This week’s House Winner is -------------------- Well Done!





CLASS HOUSE POINT WINNERS


KS1   --	    KS2	    --





WINNING CLASSES FOR RESPECT        KS1	-- 	KS2	--

















YEAR GROUP NEWS








YEAR GROUP NEWS
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ABSENCE FROM SCHOOL


If your child is absent from school on any day, could you please call the office on 0121 464 5330 on the morning of the absence.  If your child is absent without a reason being given, the absence will be unauthorised and you will be required to attend a meeting to discuss the reasons why you are not informing the school.





SCHOOL FUND�School Fund contributions are now due -


£5 per family per term.


Thank you for your support.





Jeans for Genes Day


Friday, 19th September


All children are asked to wear non-uniform in aid of Jeans for Genes Day for a donation of £1.





KS1 children drop off


Due to Health and Safety, 


please ensure that ALL KS1 children are NOT left unattended in the front playground before school starts in the morning. Please stay with your child in the playground until the bell is rung at 8.55am. There are NO members of staff on duty in the front playground before school.


Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.





Foreign Coin Collection


We are still collecting coins/notes from other countries. 


(NOT UK Pounds & pence).


If you have any foreign coins/notes lying around the house, please send them into school with your child.  


A reward of 5 house points per coin/note will be given to any child bringing in foreign coins/notes. Thank you.














“Together we are stronger"








